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Welcome back to the new school year. We would like to wish the children who have left us to move onto the next stage of their education every success and happiness. We are also welcoming several new children, as well as some familiar faces back at Kids Club. 

You may notice a change to the doorbell over the next few weeks as we are looking at a video doorbell, to help us identify who is waiting and to enable us to let you know we are aware you are there. We hope it will make drop off and collections easier for everyone.

We are planning an Autumn fundraiser on the last Friday of term (20th October), from 6.30 to 8.30pm. Exact details are yet to be decided, but please keep the date free and tell family and friends!
Our popular Fashion Show is back on Friday 17th November – so please add the date to your diary. There are usually some excellent bargains and it’s a very enjoyable evening. Tickets will be available from TimTin. Doors will open at 6.30 for a 7pm start at Martin Village Hall. 
We are also attending the Woodhall Spa Christmas Market on Friday 8th December. We are planning to have a jam jar tombola again, so if you have any bits and bobs we can put in a jar, it would be much appreciated. 
The committee are going through a change at the moment, as we are hoping to move from being an un-incorporated charity to a Charitable Incorporated Organisation (ICO). We are in the very early stages of this, but it will mean us re-registering with Ofsted and getting a new charity number. It will not make any difference to the day to day running of TimTin, and we will keep you informed every step of the way! If you have any expertise you can bring to the process, please let us know. Equally, if you have any questions, we will do our best to answer them, or find out the answers to them!
Last but not least, please remember to name all your children’s coats, jumpers, footwear, bags and lunch tins. It is surprising how many children have the same items! We have a few items from last term which are un-named, so please ask if you are missing an item!
Thank you. 
TimTin Playgroup & Kids Club Tel. 01526 378627
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